
Town of Gibsons
WINEGARDEN PARK 
DRAFT MASTER PLAN

The Winegarden Park Advisory Committee have been working with Town 
staff and a Landscape Architect to create a Draft Master Plan for the future 
of Winegarden Park.

The Winegarden Park Draft Master Plan Open House will present the draft 
concept plan for Winegarden Park and will allow residents to share their 
thoughts and provide comments on the proposal.

For more information please contact the Planning Department at 
604-886-2274 or planning@gibsons.ca.

WHEN: 	 November 29, 2016 at 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.
		  Presentation starts at 5:30 p.m.
WHERE: 	 Council Chambers, 474 South Fletcher Road, Gibsons
WHY: 	 Winegarden Park Design Open House
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